
Summer officially arrives on June 21 and hopefully a little less rain and a lot more sunshine! 

I want to welcome several new members to the Delaware Artist Guild. We look forward to seeing you at the 
meetings and sharing your artwork with us and the Delaware Community. 
 
 
I hope many of you were able to stop in at Gallery 22 and see DAG’s popup show. It looks great!  Thank 
you so much to all of the artists that participated, Gallery 22 for providing the venue, and all who helped 
with take in, hanging the show, and refreshments for the reception.  The show runs thru June 22 and pick 
up will be Monday, June 24th between 4-7.This is also the date of our June DAG meeting which will be at 
Gallery 22 so you can pick up your pieces while attending the meeting.

June’s meeting is Monday, June 24th at 7pm at Gallery 22. Our speaker is watercolorist Sally Ford-Lyles.

The Delaware Mural Project will begin with one mural located close to the Strand Theatre. The goal is to 
have the mural installed by the first Friday in September (9/6/19).  More information will be provided in the 
coming weeks. 

Delaware Artist Guild Meetings 7-9pm:
June 24 – Gallery 22:    Artist – Sally Ford-Lyles  - Watercolor 
July 22  -  Gallery 22:    Artists – Jim Mason and Renate Fackler  - Topiary Art and Sculpture
August 26 – Arts Castle:  Artist – Pending
September 23 – Arts Castle:  Speaker – Linda Shearer – Preservation Framing 
October 28 – Gallery 22:  Pending 
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Carolyn Jones 
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			   Sally Ford-Lyles

“I love the wonder of travel and exploration and finding inspiration in nature. I 
am intrigued by the shapes, shadows, and nuances of a composition. Never out 
of reach is my sketchbook and camera. I find beauty in looking at things from a 
different perspective. My paintings tell a 
story about a moment in time, light, and 
space. I work in transparent watercolor 
because I enjoy the challenge, complexity, 
and clarity you get with this medium.”

Sally’s award-winning works have been featured in Ohio Watercolor Society, 
Pittsburgh Watercolor Society International Aqueous Shows, Central Ohio 
Watercolor Society Shows and others. She is also a former president of the 
Central Ohio Watercolor Society.
             


